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(IA Case No. 10-051 Conformance to Laws) 
 
 
 
On June 07, 2010, Internal Affairs Section investigated a “Conformance to Laws (Harassment)” 
complaint filed against a uniformed member of the Guam Police Department. 
 
This complaint alleges a uniformed member, while off duty, of harassing a private citizen during 
two separate occasions for no reason. 
 
Based on the investigations and findings, the alleged violation of “Conformance to Laws” 
against the uniformed member was not sustained and issued a “Letter of Clearance”. 


